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Nursery News

As part of our topic “This is me!”  we would 
love to meet our families to find out more 
about our children.
In October we will be inviting parents in for a 
Stay and Play session. Please look out for a 
letter and sign up sheet.

We would like to welcome all the children to Nursery, especially the children who are starting with us 
for the first time.  This half term we will be learning all about your child and helping them to settle 
and feel happy in the Nursery environment.  We will be finding out all about ourselves and how we 
are unique.  We will also be exploring our outdoor area in order to find out more about the world 
around us. 

Throughout this half term we will develop children’s independence in their learning by encouraging 
them to make their own choices. The children will be encouraged to take off and put on their own 
coats. Please support your child by doing the same at home and at the start of Nursery. They will 
also learn about routines, such as tidy up time.  We will be supporting them with making friends 
along with turn-taking and sharing. 

We will be learning to sing different nursery rhymes everyday in Rhyme Time.  Please support your 
child by singing these at home with them.

During this half term the children will be joining in with number rhymes and games. We will begin to 
practice saying numbers in sequence and counting objects. We will be looking at colours and shapes. 

Please be reminded that all items of 
clothing must be labelled with your child’s 
name. This helps if your child takes off 
their jumper or cardigan.

Reminders

This term we are learning…

Upcoming Events

Personal, Social & Emotional

Literacy

Maths


